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Distribution and Representative partner 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
 
Tessenderlo, 14th August 2015, 
 
 
Discontinuance MLX90130xLQ-AEA-000-xx 
 
 
 
Dear partner, 
 
 
We regret having to inform you that Melexis intends to stop production of products 
MLX90130RLQ-AEA-000-RE, MLX90130RLQ-AEA-000-SP, MLX90130SLQ-AEA-000-RE, 
MLX90130SLQ-AEA-000-SP because of low demand. 
 

As a replacement product, we recommend the MLX90132xLQ-AEA-000-xx which is an NFC 

transceiver that can also be used as an RFID reader. 

 
 
For assistance, please contact your Sales contact at Melexis. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Denis Ruffieux 
Product Manager 
Wireless Sensing 


